

## **Onset Water Department Board of Water Commissioners**

15 Sand Pond Road P.O. Box 171 Onset, MA 02558 (P) 508-295-0603

Water Commissioners: Kenneth Fontes, Chair David Andrade, Clerk James Moran, Member

April, 11, 2025

Onset Water Customers: Attention

Annual water main flushing program will begin April 14, 2025 continuing until the end of April. Please wait until Water Dept. personnel have completed flushing in your area before running your water. If you experience discolored water, please <u>run cold water only until clear</u>, normally water will clear within Five (5) minutes. If you continue to experience discolored water an hour after personnel have completed work in your area, please call the office.

Office: 508-295-0603

Thank you for your patience while we perform this important work.

David Candeias Superintendent